
 

Monday 2nd December 2024 
 

Garnet class visit to Durants Park 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our Learning Journey this half term we will be taking the children on a local walk 
to Durants park.   
 
When on their walk they be creating a journey stick of their route, looking at human and 
physical features and identifying things within their local area.  
  
 
Details are as follows:  
 
Date:    Friday 13th December  
   
Place:   Durants Park    
 
Travel:  Walking  
 
Time:                AM group: 9:15am-10:15am 

PM group: 1:45pm – 2:45pm  
 
The children will need comfortable walking shoes (preferably trainers). The children need to 
wear school uniform and a jacket with a hood advised in the event of rainy weather. 
 
We will need lots of adult support with the AM and PM visits.  
If you are able to support this visit, please speak to your class teacher. Please let us know by 
Friday 6th December 2024.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
The Reception Team  
 
 


